
 

March 31, 2025​  
 

The Honorable Alex Geourntas  
Office of the City Clerk 
1 City Hall Square, Room 601 
Boston, MA 02201 
 
Dear Clerk Geourntas, 
 
I am writing to notify the City Council of the recent Department of Housing and Urban 
Development (HUD) Office of Inspector General (OIG) audit of Boston Housing Authority 
(BHA)’s public housing program. 
 
 

Sincerely, 

​  
Ed Flynn 
Boston Councilor, District 2​ ​  
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